ZANZIBAR REVOLUTIONARY GOVERNMENT

Tel: +255-24-2230189/9/1 MINISTRY OF HEALTH
Fax: +255-24-2232605 AND SOCIAL WELFARE
E-mail: afya@zanzlink.com P.O.Box 236

Telegram “HEALTHMIN” ZANZIBAR

Ref:: NO.MOH/WA/).20/F......... DATE: 03 FEB, 2011

Director General,
Zanzibar Commission for Tourism
Zanzibar

Dear Sir,
Re: YELLOW FEVER

Reference is made to our letter dated 26™ January 2011 with reference number MOH/WA/J.20/8
regarding yellow fever vaccination certificate. Please be informed this letter supersede the
previous letter due to the correction made.

With this regards, we kindly request you to inform all stakeholders in the tourism and travel
industry that all arrivals from endemic countries including Africa and South America must be
vaccinated against yellow fever and show the certificate at the point entries in Zanzibar. Direct
arrivals from non endemic countries in Europe and North America are not required to show the
certificate but are highly recommended to take shots against yellow fever for own safety.

We anticipate your full cooperation in this regards

Sincerely Yours

Juma R Juma
[Principal Secretary
Ministry of Health, Zanzibar

Cc:

- Hon, Ministry of Health
Zanzibar

- Hon. Deputy Ministry of Health
Zanzibar

- Commissioner
Migration Department
Zanzibar.



